News from Bolivia

From James & Stacy Marse (4™ Quarter, 2015)

Great things have been happening in the nation of Bolivia. We are so thankful that the Spirit of the Lord
has been moving across the country. Here is a little bit of what has been going on recently...

Top Row: (L) Pastor Adolpho teaching before baptizing five people. (M) Pastor Sergio baptizing a person in
the river. (R) Pastor Jimmy Prado, who is also the Vice-President of the work in Bolivia, preaching some
revival services in the city of Santa Cruz. Several people received the Holy Ghost.

Bottom Row: (L) Pastor Jhonny Kaune, standing at the right of the tank, serves as our National Secretary. In
this picture he and another minister baptized a new convert. (M) Pastor Franz preaches to a group of people.
Afterward he baptized 9 of them. (R) A picture of one of the “Restoring Families” services. Samuel
Mendizabal from Houston, TX does a wonderful job putting these conferences together. As you can see,
there was a tremendous turnout for each service. Hundreds of families were ministered to in three cities.
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(L) Church Members
from Sacaba go up
weekly and pray over
the vast Cochabamba
Valley. (R) What is the
result of their prayer
sacrifice? The start of
a new daughter work.

James & Stacy Marse Global Missions, UPCI Thank you so much for all your prayers and the
8855 Dunn Road Office: (314) 837-7300 faithful support you have given us. Because of you
Hazelwood, MO 63042 jcmarse@yahoo.com we will be back in Bolivia soon. Together we will

Visit us at: www.facebook.com/Revivalinbolivia impact Bolivia with this wonderful gospel message.




